2280 Shallowford Road
Marietta, GA 30066

The North Georgia House Rabbit Society is a non-profit rescue dedicated to rescuing abandoned and
neglected domestic rabbits, getting them spayed or neutered, vetted, and adopted into new homes. We also provide
educational classes on rabbit care and behavior. In December of 2009 we moved into a house at 2280 Shallowford
Road in Marietta. In order to financially support our shelter, we sell quality rabbit products and we have 10 pens
where we offer boarding for rabbits. We have a resident living in the house for security and continuous rabbit care.

By now you may have heard about the dilemma we are facing with the Cobb County Zoning Commission. They
have recommended our request for a land use permit be denied. This would mean that all of the hard work and
effort that has gone into the HRS Shelter will be for naught and we would have to move or shut down completely.

Now we realize that we were misled. We were told that any problems the County may have with our facility would
be easily remedied. That being said, we now find ourselves in a position where we have spent a great deal of money
and time in renovating the shelter. We took a dilapidated rundown neglected property and renovated it into a
functioning home again. Unfortunately that did exhaust our funding. All we are asking is that the Cobb County
Commissioners allow us to do one of two things - Grant the HRS a permanent stay or at the very least, provide us
with a 2 year stay so that we can raise funds to relocate to another facility. This would be a win win solution. The
local area has a renovated home, the bunnies have a home, the citizens have a place to take bunnies they can no
longer care for and the County Commissioners have given their volunteering citizens a pat on the back and hope for
the future. And most importantly the bunnies needing a home in the future will not have to be euthanized for no fault
of their own. This shelter really is about abandoned bunnies and the volunteers who are willing to spend their time,
effort and money to save them. Please support our efforts and the bunnies by contacting your local Cobb County
Commissioner.

PETITION - IF YOU SUPPORT THE HOUSE RABBIT SOCIETY SHELTER AND ITS NEED
TO REMAIN IN ITS CURRENT LOCATION, PLEASE SIGN BELOW

Name Cobb County Address




